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Friday 22nd February 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has been invited to attend choir every Monday after school from 3:30-4:30. Pupils will need to be
collected from the back gate (Cowper Road entrance) at 4:30. This club is free to attend.

This is a great opportunity for pupils to be involved in a choir, practise their already brilliant musical skills, and
work as a team to develop their confidence.

We really hope to see your child there, weekly, starting from Monday 25th February.

Please let the office know if your child is unable to attend this club and we will offer it to another pupil.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Alice Martin
Deputy Headteacher
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